July 29, 2010

Mr. Julian Tackett Commissioner KHSAA 2280 Executive Drive Lexington, KY 40505

Mr. Tackett:

We are writing this letter to seek a proposal for the 2011 Annual Meeting with regard to Bylaw 25 – Limitation of Seasons pertaining to the sport of Golf.

We would like to propose an amendment to the start of the golf season to read as follows:

Bylaw 25 - Sec. 6)

c) The first match shall not take place before the Friday nine weeks prior to the Monday of the week of the first round of the KHSAA sanctioned postseason play.

This proposal would give the golf season an extra three days over the current Bylaw. Schools have difficulties in securing courses to conduct tournaments and other competition during the normal week and this would assist them in scheduling.

The Board of Control made a one-time waiver of this Bylaw in 2008 due to the inability to secure courses in conjunction with the Ryder Cup and many courses closing down for that event.

Please feel free to contact me further with any questions.

Sincerely,

Jeff Stokes

Marshall County High School Designated Representative Robert Tucker

Somerset High School

Designated Representative